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Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

 

 

Dear Perth Amboy School District Community, 

 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! I hope everyone had a great first day of 

school.  Together, we have collaboratively established many wonderful opportunities for our 

students over the last six years. As I walked through the school buildings this morning greeting 

students and staff, all of the wonderful things happening in our District were self-evident. Our 

schools look beautiful and cared for, and all of our staff were carefully attending to students.  

 

I wanted to share some of the following pictures (link below) depicting our amazing and 

eager students returning to in-person learning. 

 

Click Here For Photos 

 

Looking forward to another productive school year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. David A. Roman 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://www.paps.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=12106&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=49779&PageID=1

